
   Partnership Vision 

Working together to secure the best possible outcomes for children, in line with the culture and 

diversity that exist within each school. 

Leaders will support and empower each other to ensure no school is left behind. 

We will be relentless in our mission to enable each school to set high expectations for all,     

ensuring these expectations are met. 

The course of the past year has been incredibly busy for the 

Partnership. Developing crucial relationships during the 

pandemic has been challenging for us all. Despite this, the 

school communities have continued to pull together  

through joint Executive senior meetings and teacher     

planning. As a result, we have seen continued improvement 

in our priority areas of curriculum, assessment and      

teaching. Well done to all of our staff for everything that has 

been achieved over the past year. 

This week, Stockwell had their first Section 8 Ofsted     

monitoring visit since their last inspection. Thank you to 

everyone for their support during this process, including our 

Network Teams of Subject Leaders across our schools.   

We will update you when we hear more. 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the consultation 

process for the Hard Federation of our 3 schools. Both   

governing boards are considering the responses and will 

provide you with an outcome letter in due course. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher  

Friday 18th June 2021 



Climate for learning  

Racial Equality in Schools  

This year, along with all other Lambeth schools, we  

created Racial Justice Champions in each of our     

settings, to lead on raising awareness of racial            

inequalities in education. Ms McIntosh (Bonneville), Ms 

Banton (Jessop) and Mr Taylor (Stockwell) were 

trained to deliver training on creating an enabling,    

equitable environment for all. We thank them for     

supporting our staff through this journey. 

Pen pals 

‘Writing for a purpose’ 

To develop links between classes within the schools, 
and opportunities to get to know each other, children 
from year 1 to 4 have taken part in a pen pal project. 
They have been writing to their peers in one of our 
partner schools and will be receiving their replies soon. 

Coming soon… 

‘The Skill for Life Curriculum’ 

Science Deep Dive 

On Thursday 10th June, we conducted a deep 

dive of our science curriculum and outcomes 

across our schools. The aim was to monitor 

the standards of teaching, learning and the 

consistency in pupils work. We would like to 

thank our teachers for working hard to plan 

such engaging lessons, which are evidenced 

in the quality of the children's work across our 

schools. We would also like to congratulate 

the Science Network Team for securing high 

standards and supporting teachers to embed 

such a rich Science experience for our       

children. Bring on Science Week! 

Partnership Activities  

Weekly 

Year group planning across the Partnership 

Autumn Term 

Cross School Lesson observations 

Star wars Video 

Spring Term  

Transition ‘Here we are’ 

Moderation (quality assuring pupil assess-

ments across our schools) 

Year 5 & 6 Book Club 

Summer Term 

Science Week 

Science Deep Dive 

History/Geography Deep Dive 

Maths Deep Dive 

English Deep Dive 

Early Years Deep Dive 

 

Transition 

‘Here we are’ 

To support our children’s transition back to 
school, based on the joint lived experience of 
lockdown and the school closure period, all       
children read the book ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver 
Jeffers. Taking inspiration from this, they      
created artwork for the school displays as well 
as contributing to year group books for class-
rooms. 


